
From: Burton, Kenneth <krburton@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/22/2017 3:35:19 PM
Subject: Fiscal Year 2019 Budget Request

Attachments: A. E040 Lt Governor Office Budget Plan Summary.doc
B1. E040 Lt Governor Office Federal Authorization Recurring Operating Requests.
doc
B1. E040 Lt Governor Office Other Funds Authorization Recurring Operating 
Requests.doc
D. 1 E040 Lt Governor Office Proviso Requests ARCC.doc
D. 2 E040 Lt Governor Office Proviso Requests Family Caregiver State Funds.doc
E. E040 Lt Governors Office Agency Cost Savings Plan.doc

Danny,
 
Darryl and I review the Fiscal Year 2019 budget request that is due to the Executive Budget Office by September 15, 
2017. I have attached the documents for review and determine if we need to arrange a time to discuss them. The 
Executive Budget Office is in the process of sending me the data for Form E regarding the 3%. I have attached the 
form without the numerical portion to review the narrative.
 
The meeting with the Governor’s Office staff will occur between October and November 3rd. I have not been notified 
as of today.
 
If you have any questions and/or concerns, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Budget Manager
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov 
 

mailto:Burton,%20Kenneth%20%3Ckrburton@aging.sc.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:dbroome@aging.sc.gov
mailto:krburton@aging.sc.gov

